Web : www.cricketassociationofbengal.com
E-Mail : cab@bengalericket.com

FAX NO. : 2248-7555
PHONE : 2248-0411
2248-2447

LELT

THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE,EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref No. 127-A f“"l* ‘19 b')..‘gmo
February 25, 2020

Hony. Secretaries
Satya Sandhi / Ariadaha Sporting Club

Dear Sirs,

Sub: Junior Under-18 Invitational Cricket Tournament
Further to our letter no. 127-A/163/1912/2020, dated February 21, 2020, this is to inform you
that the match between yourselves in connection with the aforesaid tournament scheduled on

27th February 2020 at Ariadaha Sporting Ground has been postponed. The revised date and
venue will be intimated to you in due course.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully

R y-odrenke 05

DEBABRATA DAS
Hony. Joint Secretary

Copy forwarded for information to :

Hony. Secretary — Ariadaha Sporting Club - He is requested to make the ground read for the
aforesaid match.

The Chairman, Senior Tournament Committee/ Tour, Fixture & Technical Committee/

Observer Committee/ Umpires Committee/ Ground Committee, CAB.

The Chairman, Medical Unit, CAB

The Statistical Deptt. CAB.

: CAB Curators (4)



